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                        London Borough of Waltham Forest

The Worshipful the Mayor 
Councillor Yemi Osho 2017-2018
                                         
The Mayor’s Parlour                                                        Tel: 020 8496 4399                                                 

Waltham Forest Town Hall                                             Fax: 020 8496 4286                                                                                                                                                                                Forest Road, London E17 4JF                       mayor@walthamforest.gov.uk
Saira Mir

Founder & CEO 

PL84U Al-Suffa 
Via email

11 March 2018

Dear Saira,

Thank you for inviting me to share your PL84U Al-Suffa World Inter-faith Harmony Week on 7th February 2018. I was honoured to be one of your invited guests together with my family and HM Deputy Lieutenant Major Jeremy Fern. It was a pleasure to address the audience on the importance of raising awareness and understanding of different faiths at the event.
The effort you made to bring Leaders from all faiths to speak about their religion was inspiring. The mix of over 450 people who attended the event from different faiths and non-faiths; our Syrian refugee families and homeless community was remarkable.  

I thoroughly enjoyed the theatre performance on homelessness, the 3D exhibition from Leyton Sixth Form College, Voice of Peace Choir, Gospel Singer, Spoken Words, the beautiful artistic impression from Disability Resource Centre most particular the symbols of faiths displayed were incredible.
I commend you for all the good work you do and your organisation by working closely with other interfaith community in our Borough to preserve the dignity of those oppressed and to raise our collective voice to continue to fight injustice and any form of prejudice.
We all have a part to play in community cohesion and for people to live in peace and harmony. I wish your organisation every success. 
Yours sincerely,  
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